From:

To: Rhoades, Wendy

Subject: Re: For CC 12-1-2022 - C14-2021-0161 - West William Cannon Housing

Date: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 11:40:48 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Wendy,

I would like to withdraw our request for zoning change. We want to keep our present zoning of LO-CO.

Thanks, Jimmy Seal Jubilee Christian Center 512-627-3050

On Mon, Nov 28, 2022, 11:24 AM Rhoades, Wendy < <u>Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov</u>> wrote:

Good Morning,

I would like to provide information about signing up to speak at this Thursday's **hybrid** (in-person and by telephone (remote)) City Council meeting.

The West William Cannon Housing rezoning case is being considered by Council on Thursday, December 1st beginning at 2 pm. Below is a link to the City Council agenda and instructions on how to speak to the City Council.

Council agenda: <u>December 1, 2022 Austin City Council Regular Meeting</u> AustinTexas.gov (Item 79, C14-2021-0161 – West William Cannon Housing)

Staff report: ZONING CHANGE REVIEW SHEET (austintexas.gov)

In order to sign up to speak (remote or in-person) you must register in advance of the meeting. For remote speakers, the speaker registration deadline is Noon on Wednesday, November 30th. For in-person speakers, the deadline for online registration is also Noon on Wednesday, November 30th, however, you may also register using the kiosks on the first floor at City Hall between Noon on Wednesday through 9:15 am on Thursday, December 1st during regular business hours. Speaker registration instructions can be found through this link: document.cfm (austintexas.gov)

Handouts or other information must be emailed to <u>City.Clerk@austintexas.gov</u> by 12 p.m. on Wednesday. This information will be provided to Mayor and Council in advance of the meeting.

The public may also watch the City Council meeting online at: http://www.austintexas.gov/page/watch-atxn-live .
Sincerely,
Wendy Rhoades

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.